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Contact us today

City of Marquette
City Hall

300 W. Baraga Ave.
Marquette, MI 49855

For more information, email
marquettematters@marquettemi.gov

or call City Hall at 906-228-0435

Visit our website at 
marquettemi.gov

Past issues of Marquette Matters are avail-
able online at: marquettemi.gov/newsletter/

While there, you can also join the digital 
mailing list for Marquette Matters.

Commission Special Meetings
Special Budget Meeting

Tuesday, Sept. 4
5:15 p.m., Commission Chambers

Special Budget Meeting
Thursday, Sept. 6

3:00 p.m., Commission Chambers

Special Budget Meeting
Tuesday, Sept. 11

5:15 p.m., Commission Chambers

https://marquette.novusagenda.com/Agenda-
public/



Message from Mike

Welcome back students and especially those that are new 
to NMU.  Marquette is a bustling place and, because the 
summer is not quite over, many areas of construction still 
exist.  For example, there is still some significant road work 
on Presque Isle Avenue and in Presque Isle Park that I’m sure 
will affect your day.  

Speaking of Presque Isle Park, this is a popular destination 
for old and newcomers alike.  Especially Black Rocks, where 
jumping from the high rocks into Lake Superior has become 
somewhat of a rite of passage and leads me to mention the 
perils of Lake Superior.  Please take the time to familiarize 
yourself with the lake and its potential dangers.  The locals 
are well aware, but sometimes the draw of its beauty 
underscores the lakes awesome power that is often not 
evident at first glance.  So please take the time to learn 
before you leap.  As a side note, you might want to pay 
attention to parking restrictions in that area as well.

Late summer and fall continue to be a busy time for us 
here at the City.   Due to the short construction season, we 
are often hurrying to finish projects while planning ahead 
for the next season.  I’m sure that the new construction 
at Founders Landing will catch your eye and, if all goes as 
planned, we hope to have one more project there next 
summer.  Housing close to downtown seems to be the area 
of emphasis, but housing growth in general is something 
that you’re also likely to see.

The City is also working to develop some larger parcels of 
land in the Heartwood Forestland.  This is an approximate 

2400 acre tract near the south City 
limits and Marquette Mountain Ski 
Hill and is also the heart of the NTN 
trail biking network.  We realize the 
tremendous popularity and value of the network to both 
locals and visitors alike and are working hand in hand with 
the Noquemanon Trail Network to ensure its continued 
appeal and success.  

This area is likely to see light industrial use and some new 
housing as well.  In any case, my thanks to all for living in or 
just visiting our fine City and I hope you enjoy your time here 
no matter your interests.    
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 In each issue, the Marquette City Manager shares his comments in the form of a column. This issue, City 
Manager Mike Angeli (pictured right) shares comments on the summer season in the City.  City Manager 
Angeli can be reached at 906-228-0435.

New Shirt Launching!
In May, the City of Marquette launched a local merchandise 
program called “These Goods are Good for Marquette”, 
inspired by the Michigan Department of Natural Resources 
“These Goods are Good for Michigan” program, to foster 
support for Marquette parks and landmarks. 

The first two T-shirts in the series featured graphics designed 
by local artist, That Girl Amber, representing Presque 
Isle Park and Blackrocks. The third T-shirt (pictured right), 
also designed by That Girl Amber, will feature the Lower 
Harbor Ore Dock and is planned to launch over Labor Day 
weekend. Please see MQTMerch.com for more information.
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City Commission Meetings
The Commission usually meets the second 
and last Monday of each month at 6 p.m. in 

the City Hall Commission Chambers at 
300 W. Baraga Avenue, unless otherwise 

noted. Citizens are invited to attend.

Regular Meetings:

Monday, Sept. 10, 2018, 6 p.m.
Monday, Sept. 24, 2018, 6 p.m.

Tuesday, Oct. 9, 2018, 6 p.m.
Monday, Oct. 29, 2018, 6 p.m.

Meetings are televised on local (Charter Cable) 
Channel 191. Additional meetings may be 

called, and changes may be made in 
accordance with the City Charter. Notices will be 

posted for such changes in compliance with 
Public Act 267 of 1976. 
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Interested in serving your community?
The City of Marquette has several openings for various volunteer 
advisory boards and committees.  

Check out the City’s website for an application and the most up-to-
date vacancy information:  marquettemi.gov/commission/boards-
and-committees/vacancies/
•	 Board of Zoning Appeals			   Five Openings
•	 Board of Review				    One Opening
•	 Brownfield Redevelopment Authority	 One Opening
•	 Election Board				    One Opening
•	 Harbor Advisory Committee		  Four Openings
•	 Investment Advisory Board			  Two Openings
•	 Local Development Finance Authority 	 Three Openings
•	 Local Officers Compensation Commission 	 Two Openings

Manager Open Office Hours
City Manager Mike Angeli holds community office hours on the second 
Wednesday of each month, from 10 a.m. until noon in the Dandelion 
Cottage Room, located on the first floor off of the Huron Mountain Gal-
lery of the Peter White Public Library.  The next community office hours 
sessions are scheduled for Sept. 12 and Oct. 10.

The meetings are intended to provide informal opportunities to discuss 
issues within the community, and to give citizens a chance for direct 
dialogue with City staff about interests and concerns.

Holiday Closure
City offices located at Marquette City Hall, 300 W. Baraga Ave.; the 
Lakeview Arena, 401 E. Fair Ave.; the Municipal Service Center, 1100 
Wright St.; and the Marquette Arts & Culture Center, 217 N. Front St. 
(Peter White Public Library) will be closed on Sept.  3 for the Labor Day 
holiday. The Fire, Police and Public Works and Utilities Departments 
will remain open and staffed during this time.

Rental Inspection Reminder
City Code (Ordinance #667) requires all rental dwelling units to be 
registered, inspected and certified with the City of Marquette. Any 
structure or dwelling unit that is occupied by persons other than the 
property owner, pursuant to any oral or written rental or lease agreement 
or other valuable compensation, is considered a rental dwelling unit.  
Rental properties are required to meet City Code requirements for fire 
safety as well as Zoning Ordinance requirements. 

New long-term rentals (30 days or more) must be registered prior to any 
occupancy.  Currently rented long-term rentals that change ownership 
must be registered by the new owner within 30 days of purchase.  

Short-term rentals (less than 30 days) must be registered, approved, 
inspected and certified prior to advertising or use as a short-term rental.   
Proximity restrictions apply for all short-term rentals.  

Registration forms and information can be obtained online at www.
marquettemi.gov/departments/fire/inspections/, in person at the 
Marquette City Fire Department, 418 S. Third Street between the hours of 
8 a.m. -5 p.m., by phone (906-225-8596 or 906-225-8941) or by emailing 
fire@marquettemi.gov.



City Wrapping Up 2018 Beach Monitoring
As part of the Beaches Environmental Assessment and Coastal Health Act of 2000 (Beach Act),  the Environmental Protection 
Agency, in partnership with state and local governments, provides grant funding to monitor the nations beach water quality. 
Since the implementation of the Beach Act, the City of Marquette has annually conducted beach monitoring at the City’s five 
beaches which include: Tourist Park, Clark Lambros’ Beach Park, North Beach, 
McCarty’s Cove and South Beach. 

Each season, water quality is monitored for e. coli, the indicator of potential 
risk to swimmers. The maximum allowable e. coli count is a mean of 300 per 
100 mL for any sample event (a set of three samples) or a 30-day average 
mean of over 130 per 100 mL.  In 2018, there were no reported closures. Beach 
monitoring results can be found on the City’s website at marquettemi.gov/
municipal-utilities/.  For more information on the city’s beach monitoring 
program, please contact the Director of Municipal Utilities, Curt Goodman at 
cgoodman@marquettemi.gov or 906-225-4055. 

City Developing a Stormwater Management Plan
The City, in partnership with GEI Consultants, Inc. and the Superior Watershed Partnership, is developing a comprehensive 
Stormwater Management Plan (SWMP) with the assistance of a Michigan Department of Environmental Quality Stormwater, 
Asset Management, Wastewater Grant. The key plan components include preparation of an operational and maintenance 
manual, non-point source pollution mapping and a Whetstone Brook stream evaluation. The ultimate goal of a Stormwater 
Management Plan is to provide a roadmap to improve water quality and to reduce flooding throughout the City. A benefit 
of the SWMP is that the information provided can assist in future grants to protect one of Marquette’s greatest assets, Lake 
Superior. The Stormwater Management Plan will be available on the City website this fall. For more information please contact 
the Director of Municipal Utilities, Curt Goodman, at cgoodman@marquettemi.gov or 906-225-4055.

As a part of the SWMP, the City and the Superior Watershed Partnership will be providing additional stormwater education 
resources for City residents and business owners 
over the coming months. Stormwater is the rain 
and melting snow that runs off lawns, roofs, roads 
and parking lots and into watersheds. In Marquette, 
virtually all of this stormwater ends up in Lake 
Superior either through natural drainage or through 
the stormwater drains you see along the roadside. 
There are over 3,000 storm drains in Marquette. In 
addition to field projects, volunteer events and school 
activities, look for a series of articles on what you can 
do to help keep our stormwater as clean as possible. 
Topics include; around the house, lawn and garden 
care, pet waste, water conservation techniques, 
reducing cigarette butt litter and new community 
engagement opportunities. These educational 
articles will be printed locally and will also be available 
on the City website (marquettemi.gov) and the SWP 
website (www.superiorwatersheds.org). Remember 
stormwater is a resource we all need to protect!

Lakeview Stormwater Outfall

"E. coli Bacteria" flickr photo by NIAID https://flickr.com/photos/
niaid/16578744517 shared under a Creative Commons (BY) license
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Off-Leash Area Permits
The City’s off-leash area, located at Tourist Park, is open to the 
public from Nov. 1 through April 30 each year.

Anyone interested in obtaining an OLA permit can pick one 
up at the City Clerk’s Office in City Hall. You must bring your 
current dog license. If you don’t have a current dog license, the 
Clerk’s Office can issue you one upon presentation of an up-
to-date rabies vaccination certificate. Dog licenses cost $8 for 
one year and $20 for three years (if the animal is not spayed or 

neutered, the cost is $16 and $40). All licenses expire with the 
rabies expiration and must be renewed at that point. Licenses 
are required by state law for all dogs and cats even if they 
don’t leave the owner’s property.

Annual fees for the OLA permits remain unchanged from 
the previous season, City residents will pay $15 per dog and 
nonresident fees are set at $20 per dog.

Primary Election Recap
More than 4,200 City of Marquette residents cast votes in this 
year’s August Primary election. Voters made choices in primary 
contests on both local and state levels, including in races for 
City Commission and Governor. Locally, millage proposals 
concerning Senior Services, Search and Rescue and Central 
Dispatch all passed.

In the City Commission primary, four candidates, Margaret 
Brumm, Jenn Hill, Mike Plourde and Jenna Smith (pictured 
left to right below), moved on to the November General 
election, where two will secure three-year seats on the City 
Commission.

General Election Preview
The City Clerk’s Office is now busy preparing for the November 
General Election, scheduled for Tuesday, Nov. 6.

Locally, Novembers ballot will include contests for the Marquette City 
Commission and Marquette Board of Light and Power, as well as for 
Michigan’s 109th State House seat and 38th State Senate District.

Statewide, voters will make choices in the race for Governor, as well as 
for U.S. House of Representatives and U.S. Senate. There may also be 
several statewide proposals on the November ballot.

In order to vote in November, citizens must be registered by Tuesday, 
Oct. 9. You can check your registration status online at www.michigan.
gov/vote.

Absentee ballots are available through the City Clerk’s Office and will 
begin going out in early October. Questions can be directed to the 
Clerk at 906-228-0430.
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 Fall Farmers Market
See you in September at the Downtown 
Marquette Farmers Market! Actually, we 
hope to see you each week, through Dec. 
15, at the Marquette Commons for the 
market. The Farmers Market operating 
hours are every Saturday from 9 a.m.-1 p.m.  

It is a very colorful time at the market in September and 
October. This is the time of the year to enjoy the bountiful 
harvest of summer and to prepare for the long cold days of 
winter. There is still plenty of the warm weather produce such 
as sweet corn, melons, tomatoes, peppers and cucumbers. 
As the weeks pass, more fall food will come into season 
from squash of every color, shape and size to abundant 
root vegetables including parsnips, turnips, beets, carrots, 
rutabagas and radishes. Many of the vegetables varieties, 
colors and shapes are uniquely available at the Farmers 
Market and are transported just a 
short distance from the growing field 
to the market selling table. 

The Farmers Market is also the place 
to purchase seasonal decorations and 
find one of a kind gifts. 

September and October will be busy 
times at the market. Power of Produce 
continues through Sept. 22. Children 
ages 4-12 are invited to participate 
by signing up at the Power of Produce 
table at the market. Each week children can taste a new 
type of produce, learn a bit about it, join in on an activity 
and then receive $2.00 in Power of Produce bucks to shop 
for their own choice of vegetable or fruit. Power of Produce 
is generously sponsored by the Upper Peninsula Health 
Plan, Orthodontics of Marquette, Lions Clubs of Ishpeming, 
Lions Club of Negaunee and ACHIEVE of Marquette County. 
Volunteers for the program are from Partridge Creek Farm.

Cooking demonstrations featuring market available 
food will continue in September and October as well 
as other market programming. Shop each week to 
check out what is happening, visit the market website 
(mqtfarmersmarket.com) or Facebook page (facebook.
com/downtownmqtfarmersmarket/) for weekly updates. 
Live music is performed weekly from 10 a.m.-1 p.m. The 
Downtown Marquette Farmers Market accepts cash, credit/
debit cards, WIC Project FRESH, Senior Market FRESH, SNAP 
and distributes Double Up Food Bucks and Hoophouses for 
Health cards. See you at the market!
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In celebration of fall and its bountiful beauty, the Baraga Avenue Harvest Festival, sponsored by Meijer, is planned for Saturday, 
Oct. 6 from 3-7 p.m. The Baraga Harvest Festival is sure to have something for everyone and will feature a food truck rally, 
carousel rides and bounce houses for the kids, live music, a pasty eating contest, a petting zoo and more! The Upper Peninsula 
Children’s Museum will host their annual chalk painting contest again as well. Mark your calendars for this fun-filled event 
and watch the Downtown Marquette page on Facebook (facebook.com/downtownmarquette/) for additional details and 
attractions. 

Baraga Avenue Harvest Festival 

Summer may be over, but there are still lots of events happening in and around Marquette’s Downtown District in September 
and October. 

- Marquette Marathon, Saturday, Sept. 1- www.marquettemarathon.com 

- Marquette Craft Beer Week, Monday, Sept. 2 to Friday, Sept. 8 - www.upcraftbeerweek.com

- U.P. Fall Beer Festival, Saturday, Sept. 8, 1-6 p.m. - www.mibeer.com

- Strut your Mutt, Saturday, Sept. 15, 9 a.m.- 6 p.m.- www.upaws.org

- Baraga Avenue Harvest Festival, Saturday, Oct. 6, 3-7 p.m.- www.downtownmarquette.org

- Fresh Coast Film Festival, Thursday, Oct. 18 to Sunday, Oct. 21- www.freshcoastfilm.com

- Downtown Trick or Treat, Saturday, Oct. 27, 4-6 p.m.- www.downtownmarquette.org

Downtown September and October Events 



The City of Marquette Arts and Culture Center (MACC) galleries and workshop 
spaces will remain closed to the public during the Library’s lower level renovations.  

Staff anticipate returning to the newly renovated MACC in November, with Creative 
Community programming starting back up on Monday, Dec. 3. Groups interested 
in reserving space in the new MACC can contact Tristan Luoma at tluoma@
marquettemi.gov or 906-225-8655. Previous user groups will be contacted by the 
MACC office in the coming weeks with full information about the renovated space, 
revised reservation guidelines and policies and information on how to request a 
room moving forward. 

A special open house will be held at the MACC on Saturday, Dec. 1 from 12-4 p.m. 
to celebrate the reopening.
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The City of Marquette 
Arts and Culture Center 
(MACC) is located in the 
lower level of the Peter 
White Public Library at 217 
N. Front St. in Marquette.  
For more information or 
questions on any of the 
articles on this page or the 
following, please 
call  906-228-0472 or email 
arts-culture@marquettemi.gov.

MACC Renovation Update

The City of Marquette Arts and Culture Center, together 
with Peter White Public Library, announces an exhibition 
to be held in the PWPL Huron Mountain gallery during the 
month of September. The exhibit, “The Faces of Peter White,” 
features portraits of MACC and PWPL employees produced by 
watercolor artist Ilene Hinchen. Hinchen’s portraits not only 
capture the facial features of the individual, but also seizes 
their personality, soul and charm for an eternity to come.

An opening reception will be held on Thursday, Sept. 6 from 
6- 8 p.m. in the PWPL Huron Mountain Gallery. The exhibit and 
reception are both free and open to the public.

“The Faces of Peter White” Exhibiton

The City of Marquette Arts and Culture Center, together with 
local musician and co-organizer Nancy Railey, is proud to 
present BachFest Marquette. BachFest is a season-long festival 
which celebrates the life and lasting legacy of famed composer 
J.S. Bach, as well as highlights the fantastic musical and artistic 
talent in our community. The Festival will run from September 
until December and will feature 10 unique musical events 
intended to inspire and engage listeners of all ages with the 
power of classical music.

Featured events include a collage concert for MAPS middle 
and high school students, performances by the Marquette 
Symphony Orchestra and Marquette Choral Society, piano 
and organ recitals, a jazzy Bach & Brews at Ore Dock Brewing 
Company and a youth recital and art exhibition. Most events 
are free and open to the public, thanks in part to grant support 
from the Michigan Council for Arts and Cultural Affairs. 

Up to date information about all BachFest events can be 
found at https://www.marquette365.com/event/bachfest-
marquette/. 

Bachfest Marquette
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Managing Grief Through the Holidays
The Senior Center, along with Lake Superior Life Care Hospice, is pleased to present a one-hour presentation titled 
Managing Grief through the Holidays on Wednesday, Oct. 10 at 11:30 a.m. in Room B of the Senior Center.

Research indicates that those who have the most difficult time with holiday grief are those who do not plan ahead.  The 
workshop is designed to help simplify the season and therefore make the holidays a little less stressful .

Topics include:

Helping a Friend Who Is Grieving the Loss of a Loved One		  Managing Grief the First Holiday After a Loss

Seniors Grieve Differently						      Holiday Help List

Grief, Gratitude and Generosity						     Accepting the Past, Enlarging the Future

The presentation is free of charge.  Pre-registration is appreciated.  Call 228-0456 today!

Are You in the Best Prescription Drug Plan for 2019?
Each year, Medicare beneficiaries have an opportunity to enroll in a prescription drug plan for the new calendar year.  While 
individuals may stay with their current plan, the Michigan Medicare/Medicaid Assistance Program (MMAP) recommends 
reviewing your options each year.

Anyone who joined a Medicare prescription drug plan last year, will soon receive an annual notice of change from 
the company with which they have drug coverage.  Read this carefully as this notice will identify whether the plan is 
changing their premiums, co-pays, deductibles and/or the medications they will cover. You will need to make sure that the 
medications you are currently taking will still be covered by your plan in 2019.  If you need help understanding the notice, 
call a MMAP counselor for assistance. 

Beneficiaries should take the time to answer these questions:

COST:  Will your premium and costs change significantly in 2019?

COVERAGE:  Do you need more coverage in 2019? Will the prescriptions you are taking be covered by your current plan 
in 2019?

CUSTOMER SERVICE:  Are you satisfied with your plan’s service?

OPTIONS:  Are there better plans available for my specific needs?

Open enrollment begins Oct. 15 and ends on Dec. 7. This is the time to change plans, if you chose, for the 2019 calendar 
year.  Beneficiaries who did not join a Medicare drug plan during their initial open enrollment period may also now apply 
for a drug plan. 

The social workers at the Senior Center are certified MMAP counselors and are well-trained in the Medicare drug program.  
They provide assistance and counseling to Medicare beneficiaries and their families at no charge.  MMAP counselors do 
not sell or endorse any insurance plan.  MMAP Counselors can also determine if you are eligible for programs that may 
assist you in paying your Medicare costs.  Call the Senior Center today to schedule an appointment at 906-228-0456. 

Senior Visual Arts Series
Senior Visual Arts classes are typically offered on the first and third Tuesday of each month from 1-3 p.m. at the City of 
Marquette Senior Center, located in the lower level of City Hall. 

Tuesday, Sept. 4 – Wood-burning with Diane Kribs-Mays

Tuesday, Sept. 18 – Wood-burning with Diane Kribs-Mays

Tuesday, Oct. 2 – Buttons & Baubles Jewelry Making with Kelly Mallet

Tuesday, Oct. 16 – Buttons & Baubles Jewelry Making with Kelly Mallet
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Please join us on Saturday, Oct. 6 at Harlow 
Park on Bluff St. and Washington St. for the 
firetruck static display during Fire Prevention 
Week. The static display will start at 11 a.m.  
and the parade will be on Washington Street 
from Seventh Street to McClellan Avenue at 

12:30 p.m. The event will feature fire trucks, rescue vehicles, 
activities, Sparky the Dog, refreshments and a bike raffle! The 
rain date for this event will be on Oct. 13.

The 2018 Fire Prevention Week campaign, “Look. Listen. 
Learn. Be aware. Fire can happen anywhere”, works to 
educate people about three basic, but essential, steps to take 
to reduce the likelihood of having a fire and how to escape 
safely in the event of one.

“LOOK” for places a fire could start. Take a good look around 
your home. Identify potential fire hazards and take care of 
them.

“LISTEN” for the sound of the smoke alarm. You could have 
only minutes to escape safely once the smoke alarm sounds. 
Go to your outside meeting place, which should be a safe 
distance from the home, where everyone should know to 
meet.

“LEARN” two ways out of every room and make sure all doors 
and windows leading outside open easily and are free of 
clutter.

About Fire Prevention Week

Since 1922, the NFPA has sponsored the public observance 
of Fire Prevention Week. In 1925, President Calvin Coolidge 
proclaimed Fire Prevention Week a national observance, 
making it the longest-running public health observance in 
our country. During Fire Prevention Week, children, adults and 
teachers learn how to stay safe in case of a fire. Firefighters 
provide lifesaving public education in an effort to drastically 
decrease casualties caused by fires.

Fire Prevention Week is observed each year during the week 
of Oct. 9 in commemoration of the Great Chicago Fire, which 
began on Oct. 8, 1871, and caused devastating damage. 
This horrific conflagration killed more than 250 people, left 
100,000 homeless, destroyed more than 17,400 structures and 
burned more than 2,000 acres of land. For more information 
on Fire Prevention Week, please visit: https://www.nfpa.org/
fpw/index.html

Fire Prevention Week
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Properties paying the “Solid Waste” fee on their monthly utility bills (green bag or cart users) are eligible to dispose of yard 
waste through this collection.  Owners and tenants of properties not paying the fee should contact their regular waste hauler 
for service.  This service is supported by fees, not taxes.  

All residents are asked to observe the following rules to provide for a safe, efficient cleanup:

1. These collections are for brush, leaves, grass clippings and garden debris only.  NO rubbish is allowed.  All collected 
material will be composted. Material is not to be placed curbside more than one week prior to pick up date.  Material MUST 
be placed curbside prior to 7 a.m. of the scheduled pick up date. If crews are ahead of schedule, they will return on your 
scheduled day to collect. 

2. Pile yard waste on the lawn next to the street edge, NOT in the gutter or on street pavement.  Keep yard waste in front of 
your own property.  Do NOT pile on vacant adjacent properties.  Motorists are asked to avoid parking in positions that block 
access to leaf piles or they will not be picked up.

3. Brush will be collected Oct. 22–26. The volume from each property is limited to one pickup load, a pile approx. 12’L x 6’W 
x 5’H.

4. Crews will collect loose or paper landscaping bagged leaves Oct. 29 – Nov. 2.  Crews will return to the same routes 
Nov.  5-9 and collect loose or paper landscaping bagged leaves again.  If you choose to bag your yard debris, only paper 
landscape yard waste bags are permitted.  Plastic bags will not be collected. Bags containing garbage or other rubbish 
mixed with the yard waste will not be collected.

5. The City will not collect material after the last date listed below for each route.  Residents are asked to deliver it to 
the composting site at 1415 Pioneer Rd.  The site is open Tuesdays from 3–7 p.m. and Saturdays from 9 a.m.- 1 p.m.  The 
site closes Nov. 10 for the season, weather permitting.  Notification of the exact date will be sent out via public service 
announcement.  Any yard waste will be accepted but brush will be limited to one pickup load per day.  Proof of solid waste 
fee payment and ID is required for admittance.

The following are dates of the City of Marquette’s brush and leaf collection.  Crews will collect  brush during week one and 
leaves (bagged or loose) during weeks two and three.

	 WEEK 1	  WEEK 2	    		  WEEK 3

  	 Brush Only	  Leaves (Bagged or Loose)	 Leaves (Bagged or Loose)	 Neighborhood               

Mon.	 Oct. 22		  Oct.  29 			   Nov. 5				    All streets north of Fair Ave.

 Tue.	 Oct.  23		 Oct.  30				   Nov. 6				    East Marquette bounded by and	
											           including Front St. on the west, Fair 	
											           Ave on the North and Baraga Ave on	
											            the south.

Weds.	 Oct.  24		 Oct.  31				   Nov. 7				    The area west of Front St and north	
											            of US 41 Bypass bounded by and 	
											           including Fair Ave on the north and 	
											           Seventh St. on the west.

 Thurs.	 Oct.  25		 Nov. 1				    Nov. 8				    All streets south of US 41 bypass.

  Fri.	 Oct.  26		 Nov. 2				    Nov. 9				    The area west of Seventh St and 	
											           north of US 41 Bypass bounded by 	
											           and including Fair Ave on the north.

Open burning is not permitted in the City of Marquette  

Questions? Contact the Public Work Dept. at 906-228-0444 or check 
the City’s website: www.marquettemi.gov 

2018 Fall Yard Waste & Brush Collection
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Marquette Matters, published bimonthly by the City of Marquette, is 
available to all residents and businesses online at www.marquettemi.
gov/newsletter.  To sign up for our email list or for story ideas 
please email marquettematters@marquettemi.gov.  Any individuals 
who would like to receive the information in this publication in 
another format may contact the Marquette Matters newsletter at 
marquettematters@marquettemi.gov, or the City Manager’s Office at 
906-228-0435.


